From: rghorn 2000@yahoo.com

Sent: Thursday, April 8, 2010 3:08 PM **To:** secretary secretary@CFTC.gov

Subject: Proposed Federal Speculative Position Limits

Roger Horn 32 Barber St Clarion, PA 16214-1603

April 8, 2010

CFTC Comments

Dear CFTC Comments:

Wall Street's speculative trading in oil not only hurts the economy, but hurts every American who pays excessive prices at the pump, for groceries, home heating oil and everything related to transportation.

I encourage the CFTC to adopt the Proposed Federal Speculative Position Limits before volatile fuel prices further harm the country's already weakened economy.

Sincerely,

Roger Horn